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Call, Rosemarie

From: Rudy and Chris Michalek <rudy.chris@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2019 7:55 PM
To: Call, Rosemarie
Subject: Honorable Clearwater Council Members

Dear Mayor Cretekos and Clearwater City Council Members, 
 
This past week, I along with residents of several of our “HOUSES” here on Clearwater Point were able to meet 
with each of you. We appreciate the time you took from your busy schedules plus your careful attention to our 
concerns. 
 
We shared several reasons and requested your support in voting “NO” on the allocation of 27 Units to Decade 
Properties.  
 
Mayor Cretekos, I appreciated our interactive discussion which gave me additional focus on the topic on hand.
 
I trust that you will continue to support the High Density Residential District (HDR) Zoning’s (Sec. 2-501) 
Intent and Purpose which as you know is: “to protect and preserve the integrity and value of existing, stable 
residential neighborhoods of higher density." 
 
Once again, I’m respectfully asking that you continue to support the families of Clearwater Point’s established 
RESIDENTIAL neighborhood as you have done for so many years.  
 
Please vote “NO”  to Decade’s request for 27 Units from the Density Reserve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rudolph (Rudy) L. Michalek 
855 Bayway Blvd. # 707 
Clearwater Beach, Florida 33767 
Cell: 214-418-6307 


